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   Dated: April 30, 2021 
RE: NOTIFICATION  
TO REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
PACKAGE 

 
RFQ 21088 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE SUPPLY EQUIPMENT 
SUPPLIERS 

 
EMAIL TO:  All RFQ recipients on record.  

 
The RFQ Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 

It has been brought to our attention that on at least one occasion a vendor has presented inaccurate or misleading 
information regarding the equipment, warranties or operational capability of another vendor. While we believe that 
site hosts should only deal with authorized equipment vendors directly and not rely on information presented by any 
unauthorized vendors, AEA does not approve of any vendor presenting misinformation regarding another vendor’s 
line of  equipment, warranties, operational capability, or costs.  Site hosts should not trust representations about 
equipment unless the information is provided directly by the equipment manufacturer or its authorized vendor. 

 

This is a reminder that all proposed equipment and services must be approved through the RFQ #21088 process 
before the equipment and services can be submitted through the RFA. 

 

As the May 5, 2021 deadline for proposal submittal approaches, please provide timely responses to potential site 
hosts. 
 
 
 

 END OF NOTIFICATION 

 

 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 
 

 END OF ADDENDUM 

 

 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                                                              
Lois Lemus, 
Contracting Officer 
907-771-3909 
llemus@aidea.org 

 


